
 

 

18 December 2019 

 
Philippine Stock Exchange  
Disclosure Department  
3/F PSE Plaza, Ayala Triangle Plaza  
Makati City, Metro Manila  
 

Attention: Ms. Janet A. Encarnacion 
  Head, Disclosure Department 
  Philippine Stock Exchange 
 
  Ms. Hannah Abigail R. de Guzman 
  Disclosure Department 
  Philippine Stock Exchange 
 
 
Madam: 

We write in reply to your correspondence which we received today 18 December 
2019 seeking clarification on the news article that was published in Business World 
(Online Edition) today entitled, “Phoenix-CNOOC Venture Junks LNG Terminal 
Project”. 
 
In the said news article, it was stated: 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

We confirm the news article as reported particularly the request of Tanglawan to 
hold in abeyance the LNG Project in view, among others, of the recent acquisition of 
Chevron’s stake in the Malampaya consortium by our Parent Company, Udenna 
Corp.   

Nonetheless we reiterate our Company’s commitment to support the country’s 
energy agenda on security, self-reliance, and use of cleaner energy sources and will 
continue to explore the best avenue to provide continuous and sustainable supply of 
gas to meet the growing demand for cleaner fuel. 

Thank you and warm regards. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

Atty. Socorro Ermac Cabreros 
Corporate Secretary 
 


